

Dear Parent/Carer 5th November 2019

Able Writers' Day - Tuesday 19th November 2019

Your child has been selected to attend an Able Writer's Event at Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School on Tuesday 19th November 2019. The children will have the opportunity to work with the children's author Matt Whyman who has been running workshops in schools for many years.

The children will be working really hard but won't realise it because they will be having so much fun. There is no charge for the workshop.

They will be taken to Cardinal Newman by minibus. A member of Walton Oak staff will remain with the children all day and they will be collected by minibus to be back at Walton Oak for the end of the day. The children will need to bring a packed lunch.

This is a brilliant opportunity for your child to develop their creative writing skills whilst having fun. Please complete the permission slip at the bottom of this letter to confirm that you are happy for your child to attend and return it by Tuesday 12th November 2019.

Yours faithfully,	
Mrs M Murawski English Leader	
×	
Mrs Murawski – Able Writers' Day – T	uesday 19 th November 2019
Child's name	Class
□ I give permission for my child to atte	nd The Able Writers Day at Cardinal Newman School
SignedParent/Carer	Date

Best learning + best values = great school

Walton Oak School, Ambleside Avenue, Walton-on-Thames, Surrey, KT12 3LN

Headteacher: Miss Mandy Watts MA Cantab, NPQH

T: 01932 259604 | F: 01932 259605

E: office@oak.surrey.sch.uk | www.oak.surrey.sch.uk

